

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HA0 4HH

Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra

Chair of Governors: Miss I Yarde

03.05.24

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re. No Sweets or Gift Bags for Birthday Celebrations

I hope this letter finds you well. As we continue to prioritise the health and safety of all children and staff at our school, I am writing to remind you of our policy regarding birthday celebrations.

In light of the increasing number of children and staff members with allergies within our school community, we would like to reinforce the importance of not allowing children to bring in sweets or gift bags to celebrate their birthdays.

It is our duty to safeguard all children and staff and we must take necessary precautions to ensure a safe and inclusive environment for everyone. Allergies can pose serious risks, and we want to avoid any potential incidents by eliminating the introduction of allergens through birthday treats.

We understand that celebrating birthdays is a special and joyful occasion for children. Therefore, we are asking that you speak to your child about the decisions around this matter.

We kindly ask for your cooperation and support in adhering to this policy. By working together, we can create a welcoming and secure environment for all members of our school community.

If you have any concerns or questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. Thank you for your understanding and assistance in promoting the well-being of everyone at our school.

Yours sincerely,

Ms T K Bhambra (Headteacher)









Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk